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Water main work closes Highway 36 in Lac La Biche

Lac La Biche... Motorists are advised that a portion of Highway 36 in Lac La Biche will close
to traffic to accommodate water main replacement and road paving.

The closure affects Highway 36 (103 Street) between 99 Avenue and 101 Avenue. The
closure starts Aug. 4 and will be in place until Sept. 15, weather permitting.

Motorists are advised to use the bypass road between Highways 55 and 881 as an alternate
route.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Jake Knudslien Mike Dowhun
Field Support Technologist DCL Siemens Engineering Ltd.
Alberta Transportation 780-632-8720

780-623-5451
To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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